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What have we been up to 
at ForestSchool this term?

This term we saw theyear 5classes return to 
Mr. Tom's Forest School.

The children's Discovery Topic this term was 
'Ancient Greece'.

We have made links where we can for this 
topic with our Forest School learning and 
activities. We hope you enjoy reading our 
Newsletter and seeing some of what we 
have got up to at Forest School this term!



Hever Class

It was an absolute pleasure to welcome all the children back to Forest 
School; it was like the children had never left...

Art

Life Skills


